
 
Section 504 Annual Notice 

 

In accordance with the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, commonly known as Section 504, Blue 

Valley School District prohibits discrimination against any person with a disability.  Blue Valley 

shall provide a free appropriate public education to every child who resides in the School District 

regardless of the nature or severity of a disability.  The School District has specific 

responsibilities under the Act, which include the responsibility to identify, evaluate, and if 

determined to be eligible under Section 504, to afford access to appropriate educational services.   

 

Blue Valley School District has a Section 504 Coordinator whose responsibility it is to oversee 

implementation and ensure compliance with Section 504.  If you have questions or would like to 

make a complaint under Section 504, you may contact our District Section 504 Coordinator as 

listed below: 

 

Dr. Mark Schmidt 

Assistant Superintendent – Special Education 

Blue Valley School District 

15020 Metcalf Avenue 

Overland Park, Kansas 66223 

(913) 239-4057 

mrschmidt@bluevalleyk12.org  

 

For more information concerning the rights afforded by Section 504, visit the Section 504 page. 

https://district.bluevalleyk12.org/ParentsAndStudents/Pages/Section504.aspx
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